Newmark Education

Parent Alert

October 17, 2024

K-8 Halloween "Trick or Treat" - Thursday,
October 31, 2024

Dear Newmark K-8 School Parents,

To celebrate Halloween this year at Newmark, K-8 School students will have
the opportunity to participate in a special “Trick-or-Treat" event.

On Thursday, October 31, 2024, designated Newmark staff will distribute
snacks, candy and trinkets as students parade down the hallway ("Main
Street") to show off their Halloween costumes. During this event, students will
also have a chance to participate in fun Halloween activities in their
classroom. All students will also have a chance to eat provided treats and
enjoy a Halloween movie in the café.

Please be sure to reach out to your child’s teacher first if you plan on sending
in any treats for the classroom Halloween party. All items must be individually
prepackaged goods or treats. Students are encouraged to wear their
costumes to school for this event.

Thank you for your cooperation in making this a fun-filled celebration for
Newmark K-8 students. We hope you and your family have a happy and
safe Halloween!

Sincerely,
Ms. Gina M. Borea, Principal

CC: Dr. Regina M. Peter, Executive Director
Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director
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